On July 18th Board Member Paulette Burdick requested the following information regarding Board Item PM6 - Educational Specification for Banyan Creek Elementary

Request #1:  Please add the 5YR enrollment projections for Banyan Creek and the CSA.

Response #1:  See attached.

Request #2:  Will this be funded from CSR funding from the state?

Response #2:  No.  This project was added to the 5-Year Capital Plan primarily for the purposes of eliminating the older portables.  This project will address the school's needs for CSR because we do not want to have portables on the campus once the projects has been completed, however, CSR was not the primary focus of this project.  Banyan Creek ES has 16 old wooden portables and 4 aluminum portables.  
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